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Monday 3rd December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are fast approaching the end of another memorable term here at Biscovey 

Academy and, although we still have much to look forward to in the shape of our 

Christmas Fayre this Thursday followed by year group Christmas productions and the 

children’s Christmas lunch the following week, we want to share with you the news of a 

great achievement by our pupils this autumn term.  

 

As you may be aware, children at Biscovey Academy can earn house points as 

individuals which, each week, are collected and counted, with the winning house 

being awarded the house point trophy. However, all the children also work 

collaboratively as a school to gain as many house points as possible each half term, 

which convert to rewards such as extra playtime and an end of term treat.  

 

This term the children’s behaviours and attitudes towards their learning have been 

exemplary and this has resulted in them already smashing their target of 8,000 house 

points for the term. In fact, they have currently earned 9,686 house points, with two full 

weeks still left of the term to gain even more! 

 

We are incredibly proud of all the children and, in recognition of them achieving their 

target, would like to reward them with a film to be shown in the school hall on the 

afternoon of Thursday 6th December. Whilst we are keeping the title of the film a closely 

guarded secret, we hope it will be enjoyed by all as a well-deserved treat! 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in helping all our children to become successful 

learners, confident individuals and responsible citizens. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Corbett 

Head of School 
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